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July 7, 2010

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Attention:	David W. Danner
		Executive Director and Secretary

RE:	Docket UE-100170 Supplemental Filing to PacifiCorp’s Revised Report on its Ten-year Achievable Conservation Potential and its Biennial Conservation Target for 2010 and 2011
 
Dear Mr. Danner:

On July 2, 2010, PacifiCorp, d.b.a. Pacific Power (“PacifiCorp” or “Company”), submitted its revised report on PacifiCorp’s Ten-year Achievable Conservation Potential and 2010 – 2011 Biennial Conservation Target for its Washington Service Area.  The Company inadvertently omitted the detailed 2006 baseline consumption pie charts for industrial customers from the supplemental materials that were submitted with the filing.  Included with this supplemental filing are the detailed 2006 baseline consumption pie charts for industrial customers.

If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact Cathie Allen, Regulatory Manager, at (503) 813-5934.

Sincerely,



Andrea L. Kelly
Vice President, Regulation

Enclosures 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
Date
Page 2



image1.png
W% PACIFIC POWER Pornd, regon 752

A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP




